

Be inspired and achieve together

25th March 2021

Dear Sports Leader

Re: Sports Leadership Programme

As from September 2021 the Arnold Hill PE Department will be rolling out it's new Sports Leader Programme. This will involve students from KS3, 4 & 5 and will encompass a wide range of sports opportunities.

The course itself will run on one evening per week and those chosen students will need to commit to this with full attendance.

This is a fantastic opportunity to gain valuable experience and adopt a role of responsibility. This is something that looks great on CV's and will help directly within the sports industry, as well as develop teamwork, communication and problem-solving skills which future employers will look for. Sports Leaders will also become important members of the Arnold Hill PE Department.

Applications should be received no later than **Tuesday 20th April 2021**. From here a selected group will be invited to our trial evening that is going to take place on **Monday 26th April**. This will involve applicants leading a small group for between 5 and 10 minutes followed by a short interview with a member of the Arnold PE Staff.

If you are interested in applying for a place on our Sports Leadership Team, then please complete the form attached and return to your bubble base or email lance.smith@arnoldhillacademy.co.uk no later than **Tuesday 20th April 2021.** Successful applicants will be notified by **Friday 23rd April.**

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Adold .

Mr Lance Smith Teacher of PE



















Sports Leadership Programme Application

Student Name	
Tutor Group	
Outline your qualities and explain why you think youse your past experiences as a leader to help)	ou would be successful in this role (where possible

Please return to your Bubble Base or Email lance.smith@arnoldhillacademy.co.uk By Tuesday 20" April 2021